
Notice to Voters 
November 5, 2024 

General Election  

 

Review the information below to learn about upcoming elections. 

Access Your  

Sample Ballot 

 

Your official ballot will 

have the names of all 

candidates for your 

precinct. 

To see a list of the 

names of candidates 

that will be on the ballot 

for your precinct visit: 

mnvotes.gov/myballot  

You may also be able to 

view your sample ballot 

online by scanning: 

 

 

 

You may request to 

have a free copy of your 

sample ballot mailed to 

you. 

Find Your 

Polling Place 

 

Election Day is 

Tuesday, November 5. 

You can find your 

Election Day Polling 

Place by visiting: 

 

Voting Before 

Election Day 

 

You can vote early with 

an absentee ballot 

starting Friday, Sept 20. 

You can vote early by 

mail, in person, or from 

the military or abroad. 

Learn more by 

scanning: 

   

Additional  

Election Information 

 

Election Day Polling 

Places are open 7am to 

8pm. Some may open 

at 10am. 

If voting by mail, return 

your ballot no later than 

8pm on Election Day to 

the Redwood County 

Government Center, 

NOT the polling place. 

Election results will be 

available starting after 

8pm on Election Day at: 

www.sos.state.mn.us/

elections-voting/

election-results 

Check to see if  you are 

pre-registered to vote by 

scanning: 

 

 

Contact Your 

Local Election Official  

Your county election official: 

 Can mail you a sample ballot for free 

 Keeps your voter registration record 

 Handles other parts of the voting process  

Election official: Redwood County Auditor 

General phone: 507-637-4013 

Website: www.redwoodcounty-mn.us 

Email: elections@co.redwood.mn.us 

403 S. Mill St. 

Redwood Falls MN  56283 
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